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I oppose this bill- SB 1076 

I am a private exhibitor, owner handler, preservation 

breeder of a very small group of purebred AKC dogs Located in Southern Oregon. I 

breed for myself and my next generation of show dogs. I do not breed to fuel the pet 

market- there for I do not have a large out put of puppies a year, nor do I have a 

massive kennel filled with dogs for this purpose. Many of us Preservation Breeders - 

our dogs live in our homes with us as family members, not dogs locked away in a 

kennel building.  

I feel that the laws already in place are sufficient enough for those of us not running 

large breeding facilities.  I feel something of this nature should only reguard those 

running Shelters, Large Rescues, Boarding facilities with high intake of dogs. And 

those Breeders who are breeding on a high out put Commercial Level. 

Everything I may get out of a sale of a puppy goes directly back into the care of my 

dogs- from Food, to vets to entry fees for shows. It is already expensive enough with 

out added fees on top of that.  

I also ensure that none of my puppies that are placed out side my home end up in 

shelters or rescues via strict contracts- unlike high out put breeders.  

This bill would only be hurting the small breeders who are the backbone of the 

preservation of healthy correct purebred dogs. We do not breed for pure profit unlike 

large scale commercial breeders.  

I abide by my County, City Laws as well as the guidelines put in place by my 

Registering Kennel Club. 

I feel Oregon has bigger problems to attend to than making more regulations 

pertaining to animals and animal ownership in our state.  

I would like to continue preserving and enjoying my chosen breed with out added 

regualtions, costs and fees to do so.  

 

I am strongly against legislative bill SB 1076.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 


